
 

February 18, 2025 

Oyster Lease Damage Evaluation Board 
ATTN: James Devitt 
P.O. Box 44487 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4487 
 

 
Dear Members of the Board, 
 
Please let this letter serve as notification that the Louisiana Oyster Task Force convened on August 29, 
2023, and voted to recommend the attached table and cost calculation regarding oyster harvesting 
costs. The task force motioned to recommend that the updated figures replace the old calculation of 
$5.00/ sack in the ‘Initial Damage Prediction’ in the Uniform Evaluation Methods. 
 
We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your support in implementing these 
recommendations. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 
Mitch Jurisich 
Chairman 
LA Oyster Task Force  
 



 

 

 


